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NEWSLETTER August 19, 2024

Editor — Allen Grizzard-Paul

Tuesday, August 20, 5:30 pm — Members Meeting at the Sportsman. This week we will be able to
welcome back our Hon. President, Darryl, who will be back in town. Yeh!

Tuesday, August 27, 5:30 pm — Members Meeting at the Sportsman.

Tuesday, September 3, 5:30 pm — Members meeting. We are looking into trying out the small back
room in Marie Callender’s this week just for a change in menu.

Saturday, September 14, Lunch — Governors Visit and Division Installation. This year it will be held
at Cal Lutheran University, Thousand Oaks.

Saturday, September 14, 1:00 pm — Pleasant Valley Historical Society 2024 DONS and DONAS award
luncheon where our hard-working Treasurer, Linday Thayer, is being honored as one of this year’s DONAS.

Thursday, September 19, 4:30 pm — Budget meeting on zoom.

Friday October 25: - Club Installation Dinner at the Sportsman. We moved this back to a Friday rather
than a Tuesday so that everyone can make it this year. We will probably offer the same menu with the
Choice of Steak, Chicken or Fish. Unfortunate, like every thing else, the cost has gone up again and, to
cover the cost of guest’s meals, the price will be $52 per person.

Sunday, October 27, Noon to 4:00 pm — Adolfo Camarillo’s Birthday Party at the Ranch House. We
will have another information booth at this event.

Last Week’s Event

It was a quiet week with only the Board meeting last Tuesday. That’s was good news/ bad news for me,
Good news — easy week, but the bad news is that I do not have much to report in this week’s newsletter.
At the board meeting, Linda reported that we have raised more money for the Foundation this year. In
addition to our annual fundraisers such as Peanut sales, Applebee’s Breakfast, and Painting with a
Purpose, we raised $1,000 on the Golf Tournament, $1,245 from BINGO, and has some very generous
members who helped us meet our commitments. Unfortunately, we were not able to get a Bunco going
this year and we still badly miss the income we used to get from the 5K/10K Race. We now need to start
planning for next year which starts in October, so please put your thinking caps on and come up with
some new fundraising ideas. The more money raised, the more service projects we can get involved in,
and the more children we can serve. We have our budget meeting on September 19, so if you have any
ideas let us know so we can hopefully include them.
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Some quickies:

-Stationary Store moves!

-What did the policeman say to the bellybutton? "You're under a vest!"

-A horse walks into a bar. The bartender says, “Why the long face?"

-Another horse walks into a bar. The bartender says, "Hey." The horse says, "Sure!"

See what happens when [ don’t have much to report on. Thanks for the fill-ins, Doug.

That’s all folks!



